

or unto us a Child is Born. unto us a Son is Given.

Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!
From
Dalton and Norma Heath

"... I bring you good tidings of great joy, which shall be to all people"

Luke 2:10b

Dear Friends,

Thank you for your faithful prayers and support over this past year, and for most of you, it has been for several years. You have made it possible for us to stay in the work full time.

This year has been so much better for Norma, and we praise the Lord for that. She now travels with me to meetings within a four hour drive. We have been very, very busy this fall in meetings in NC, VA, and ME. We had the honor and privilege of speaking in the annual mission's conference at Ambassador Baptist College this year. We saw the Lord bless in Churches, with an increase in their faith promise giving, even in this economic "down-turn".

Lighthouse Baptist Church, in Guam, is doing great under the interim ministry of Brother Jim Herchenhahn and his dear wife, Jean. The attendance is close to 100 and they have new visitors every Sunday. Continue to pray for Brother Elwood Hurst and his wife, as they try to raise more support. They will return to Lighthouse Baptist, Guam, January 25th. IF YOU COULD HELP THEM WITH EXTRA SUPPORT, please let me or the Mission know.

We are waiting for THE CHANGE from above, "When the trumpet of the Lord shall sound...! However, as the verse at the top of the letter says, there is still the "...good tidings of great joy," that we need to get to "all people."

Pray

- 1. For the health of the Heaths, that they will be able to continue in the work.
- 2. For safety as we travel.
- 3. For power in our preaching, and a work in the hearts of those that listen.
- 4. For continued interest in missions at home and abroad.
- 5. For the finances needed for new appointees.

Yours in His Service,

Dalton & Norma Heath John 3:30 & Col. 1:18b